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I have lived in Oregon since 1998 and have found no problems with voting by mail.  It 

is one of the things I like best about Oregon.  Those voicing opposition to it are trying 

to cut back on the number of people voting and thus control the outcome of elections. 

There is no good reason for this.  If anything, the entire country should vote the way 

Oregon does.  While a few people may have been registered and voted illegally, that 

has nothing to do with the actual mail in vote.  The system works well.  Don't mess it 

up! 


